RESOLUTION NO. 2025-02 LITTLE EGG HARBOR TOWNSHIP PLANNING BOARD RESOLUTION APPOINTING MATTHEW BENN AS BOARD VICE-CHAIRMAN

WHEREAS, the Little Egg Harbor Township Planning Board held a Re-Organization Meeting on January 2, 2025; and

WHEREAS, a motion was made to nominate and elect Matthew Benn as Vice-Chairman of the Little Egg Harbor Planning Board for the 2025 calendar year; and

WHEREAS, all members of the Little Egg Harbor Planning Board voted affirmatively to elect Matthew Benn as Vice-Chairman of the Little Egg Harbor Planning Board for the 2025 calendar year.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that Matthew Benn be and hereby is elected as Little Egg Harbor Planning Board Vice-Chairman for the 2025 calendar year.

George Garbaravage, Chairman

CERTIFICATION

I, *Robin Schilling*, Secretary of the Little Egg Harbor Township Planning Board, certify that the foregoing Resolution was duly adopted at a meeting held on February 6, 2025, a quorum being present and voting in the majority.

Robin Schilling, Board Secretary